
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
23/04/24 Scoot & Skate, whole school 
26/04/24 EYFS/KS1 St Barnabas Grass track cycle 
29/04/24 St Barnabas Update 6-7 pm 
10/05/24 KS2 St Barnabas Grass track cycle  
13/05/24 Start of KS2 SATS week 
20/05/2024 Tempest Class Photos 
24/05/2024 End of Summer Term 1 
03/06/2024 Kingfishers Porthpean until 05-06 
07/06/2024 Inset Day 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

      Newsletter 

 
Clubs 

 
Monday 22nd: SATS Club Y6 – Mrs Smith 
Monday 29th onwards: 3.15-4.00 Well-being Club with 
Mrs Tanner or Mrs Townsend 
Tuesday: staff meeting, no extra-curricular clubs 
Tuesday lunch: Choir with Mrs Harris 
Wednesday: Football, Richard Lester & Jack H. 
Wednesday: 3.15-4.00 Gardening Club with Mrs B 
Thursday: Netball Club – Mrs Smith Y4 upwards 
Friday: 3.15-4.00 Junk Modelling Club with Mrs Harris 
 
 
Fee-paying Breakfast Club and After-School Club will 
be available and can be booked on ParentPay as 
usual.  
 
 
 

 
 

Worker of the Week, Writer of the 
Week & Good News Tree 

 
Congratulations to the following children who 
were presented with these awards in our 
assembly this week; 
Handwriter of the week: 
Caleb 
Marnie 
Tilly 
Learner of the week: 
Lyla 
Ruben C 
Andrew 
Good News Tree: 
Jemima 
Thomas 
Aly & Georgia 
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This week Barnaby Bear was awarded to 
Swans who had 98.6% attendance between 
15/04 & 18/04 
Congratulations Swans. 
 
 

 

Football result 
Congratulations to our football team who won 3-0 
against Burraton. 
Well done! 

◘Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. We are 

delighted with the excellent start the children 

have made this week. It has been wonderful to 

finally welcome some sunshine and we have 

made the most of it by starting to have our 

lunch time play on the field. Please can you 

ensure that your child has a pair of wellies or 

old shoes to wear on the field? Thank you to 

everyone making a sterling effort to be in 

school at 8.45 am, ready for the register and 

early morning work.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.buildabear.co.uk/public/images/play/bearvillealive/lil-chestnut-cub-detail.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.buildabear.co.uk/play/build-a-bear-bracket-challenge.html&docid=EdWcZPkCR1sy6M&tbnid=dyJ-gmJS2KiyWM:&vet=10ahUKEwi7kYbvy7_TAhUlAcAKHZ5nDkk4rAIQMwhkKGIwYg..i&w=600&h=600&safe=strict&bih=955&biw=1920&q=bear&ved=0ahUKEwi7kYbvy7_TAhUlAcAKHZ5nDkk4rAIQMwhkKGIwYg&iact=mrc&uact=8
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RNLI visit 
Pupils from St Germans are now ready to 

visit the beach, as they have learned 
about Beach Safety on Thursday 18th of 

April. A great big thank you to the RNLI for 
providing us with an interesting and 

interactive Assembly, which was enjoyed 

by all. 

Sean Powers, St Barnabas MAT CEO: 

spowers@stbarnabasmat.com  

 

 

 

Cross country awards 
Congratulation to the following runners who 
have received medals today awarded by 
‘Primary Schools Cross Country League’ 
for competing in 3 league races this year; 
Ivan, Sam, Elliot, Phoenix, Dexter and Joe. 
Well done. 
We have seen our cross country team increase 
over the year so are looking forward to more 
medals in the future. 

 

Mathletics Gold,  
Platinum and Emerald 

Awards 
 
Well done to all the children who have earned a 
Mathletics certificate this week.  
Particular congratulations to 
 
Bronze-Ruben C, Alby, Logan, Serena, Kodah 
Silver – Marnie, Bella, Ivan, Tilly, AJ,Vivi, Esme, 
Kodah 
Gold – Bella, Seth, 
Diamond – Reuben H 
Epic –Andrew 
 
Keep up the amazing work! 
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